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71, Fenchurch Street, London, E.C.3

Telegrams: Committee, London, Telex Telephone: ROYal 9166
Telex No.: 24305
Your Ref: 1049/61. 31st October, 1961.
Dear Gir,

Ss8. "DISCOVERY II"

In reply to your letter of the 1l7th
October I am pleased to inform you that
provided a satisfactory General ILxamination
of the hull and machinery be held about liarch
next the Committee will be prepared to consider
the postponement of the Special Survey but, in
view of the age of the ship, the period of
postponement granted will be determined by the
condition as found and reported upon at the
time of the General Examination.

I shall be glad to learn, in due course,
of the arrangements made for the requisite
General Examination to be held.

Yours faithfully,

Deputy Clerk to the
Classification Committee.

The Secretary,

The National Oceanographic Council,
National Institute of Oceanography,
Wormley, Nr. Godalming,

SURREY.
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